Christianson, Eric

From: Bree Wilde [bree.wilde@gmail.cem]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 10:47 PM
To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Support for Brocach proposal

Hello - I am writing in support of the Brocach proposal for the 1800
block of Monroe Street. I live in the neighborhood and have two small
children. We enjoy Brocach on the capital and welcome the planned

expansion to this commercial section of Monroe Street. s

Bree Grossi Wilde
2105 Monroe Street
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